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Subject: Live Towerview Plan

During 2008, Neighborhood Housing Services of Southeast Wisconsin used funds
provided through the Community Development Block Grant Program to prepare a plan
for the Towerview neighborhood. Towerview is the part of the City of Racine bounded
by Ninth Street on the north, the city limits on the south, Lake Michigan on the east and
Racine Street on the west.

Neighborhood Housing Services has requested that the City of Racine formally adopt the
Live Towerview: Building a Neighborhood of Choice plan as part of the city’s
comprehensive plan. The City Plan Commission will consider that request at the meeting
that is scheduled for Wednesday, December 10, 2008, at 4:30 p.m. or soon after, in
Room 205, City Hall, 730 Washington Avenue, Racine. Staff from Neighborhood
Housing Services will present a briefing on the plan. There will be a public comment
period following the presentation during which your views on the plan may be expressed.

To view a copy of the Live Towerview plan, go to the City of Racine web site,
www.cityofracine.org. Click on Departments on the bar on the top of the page, then
click on City Development, and then click on Current City Development Projects. Then
click on the Live Towerview Plan.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Department of City Development at
262-636-9151.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development
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If you are disabled and have accessibility needs or need information interpreted for
you, please contact the Department of City Development at 636-9151 at least 48
hours prior to this meeting.





